September 2022 YN eLetter

Welcome Back YNs!

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists September 2022 E-Letter. We will have our next meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday **September 9, 2022.** As always, **PLEASE** let me know by Thursday 9/8 if you are going or not (gluemark@gmail.com), so we can start on time or wait if you are running a few minutes late! Remember, there was no Summer Adventure, so you don't have to pull an all-nighter.

September's Meeting:

Our topic for September's meeting is "I Know What I Did Last Summer". I had a lot of fun and even found a few neat coins and currency! What did you do? Bring in your summer stories and any cool memorabilia for show & tell!

SHOW & TELL: Show us what you got!

Bring in everything you got! OK, not everything. But bring in any fun memorabilia, **coin related or not!** This is the time to shine & show us what you got. Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if you do not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or just plain old forget.

Website relating to coins, bills, numismatics, etc.:

Check out the newly designed U.S. Mint Kids site: https://www.usmint.gov/learn/kids



Let me know what you think!

MEMBERSHIP:

WCNS membership normally runs from Jan-Dec. WCNS supports the YN program and is the main reason we receive most of the cool numismatic goodies (Coins, tokens, notes, prizes). Remember, if you are a member in good standings, you will receive the goodies!

Wrap-Up

Always remember to bring your "Short_Snorter" to our meetings. You'll never know when you will be asked to present your Short Snorters to receive a prize. What? You don't know what a Short Snorter is? Show up to a meeting and find out!

Do you have any interests for upcoming meetings? Let me know.

We meet at St. Joseph's Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and links to our previous e-letters.

As always, you can contact me by email: gluemark@gmail.com to discuss coins, notes or other ideas! - Mark.